
Dear Channa Newell, House Committee on Judiciary administrator, 
 

Please Support HB 2739.  
 

Our quality of life and quality of food depends upon it.  
 

As a 3rd generation Oregonian, I expect you to protect the quality of life we have 
here for our children and the well being of this beautiful place to live. GMO seeds 
and food are contaminated with toxic chemicals. These toxins need to 
be controlled and kept far away from food and people. 
 

Sincerely,  
Remedios Rapoport 

https://remedios-rapoport.squarespace.com 

 

https://remedios-rapoport.squarespace.com/

